
LRC Computer Lab will be open on Tues, Jan 21st
If you need help with Canvas or accessing Zoom, 
please go to the library, 2nd floor, room L202D

Regular tutoring services will resume on Mon, Jan 27th

You can also join our Zoom meeting 
by scanning the QR code

Or Go to Alameda.edu > Click Students> 
Click Learning Resources Center 

> Scroll down > Click on the Zoom link

The Learning Resources Center & Tutoring Services

Questions? Please contact (510) 748 2307 or aoneal@peralta.edu
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